
On the March 19, 2015 College Assembly, the faculty approved the following three strategic 
priorities for the College: 
 

 
Three Strategic Priorities 

• In the spirit of the Jesuit tradition, Loyola College* will continue to innovate 
and develop programs that educate students through experiential-based 
learning and critical thinking. 

• The Loyola College Dean will work with faculty to increase funding to support 
research, faculty/student collaborative scholarship, and creative teaching. 

• Loyola College’s creative, productive, and committed faculty will take 
advantage of New Orleans and our new facilities in order to develop and 
support teaching, research, internships, and community engagement initiatives. 

	
  
	
  
*Loyola	
  College	
  is	
  a	
  placeholder	
  for	
  the	
  name	
  of	
  the	
  new	
  college	
  of	
  Arts	
  and	
  Sciences	
  
resulting	
  from	
  restructuring	
  of	
  the	
  College	
  of	
  Humanities	
  and	
  Natural	
  Sciences	
  and	
  the	
  
College	
  of	
  Social	
  Sciences.	
  


